
	
	
Our	mission,	as	always,	is	to	protect,	care	for,	and	support	children	
par$cularly	those	of	veterans	and	military	families.			
April	is	the	month	for	Military	Children.		Please	think	of	ways	to	
promote	the	military	children’s	table.		This	helps	everyone	to	get	a	
bigger	picture	of	what	these	children	sacrifice	that	most	of	us	take	for	
granted.		
	
	April	15th	is	purple	up	day	so	please	support	this	and	share	your	
pictures	too	show	how	the	Department	of	CA	represents.			
Please	remember	the	Na-onal	Organiza-on	is	s-ll	asking	for	dona-ons	
to	the	Children	Welfare	Founda1on.		Any	Unit	that	supports	the	cause	
and	sends	in	$1	per	member	is	eligible	for	a	special	banner.		The	form	to	
submit	is	on	our	website.			
	
April	is	Children	&	Youth	month,	and	I	am	hoping	to	make	it	very	special	
this	year-	more	to	come	on	that!!	
	
Maureen	O’Brien-	Sacco																															626-340-8421	
115	W.	California	Blvd	#248																									mighty-mo@usa.net	
Pasadena	CA	91105	


